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Dear Parent of Room:



Welcome back to another year of GrowingGreat!


GrowingGreat is excited to begin a brand new year in your child’s class!   GrowingGreat is a garden and nutrition education non-profit dedicated to inspire children and adults to adopt healthier eating habits to affect real and lasting lifestyle changes.  The GrowingGreat Garden Education allows students to tend, maintain, study, and understand where foods come from.  This farm to table approach to nutrition education has been successful of the course of 15 years!

This year your child will participate in a Fall and Spring Garden Plantings.  Each lessons consist of a themed lesson linked to  academic standards  through a 10-15 minute discussion followed by planting  seeds in the garden setting.,   

The GrowingGreat Garden Docent will complete the online training. The docent for your class will contact you with any additional information that might be necessary.  The lessons have been scheduled for:

(add your calendar here)

If you are interested in participating on any scheduled garden plantings  please contact your GrowingGreat Garden Lead Docent (out email here)
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Sincerely,
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